The abortion law should be both a legal issue and a health issue in order to protect all parties involved.
When one considers, that abortion is an interruption of a natural process using instruments or powerful suction machines, then certainly health comes into the equation.

The law is needed to protect women from unlicensed premises and unregistered abortionists, a law that prevents abortions on the basis of sex selection [our own ‘sisters’ might be in danger here] or because of possible abnormality.

The current law recognises the scientific fact that there are at least two human beings involved and that abortion results in the loss of one of these lives.

Women are not made criminals by the current legislative guidelines and protections – the existing safeguards are there to protect women from unlicensed premises. 
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